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May 13,2011

Josephine M. Piccone, Ph.D.

Director, Division of Intergovernmental Liaiscn and Rulemaking

Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs (FSME)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Dr. Piccone:
I am writing in response to your April 4, 2011, letter regarding the designation of a North

Carolina official to receive advance notification of transportation of certain shipments of nuclear
waste and spent fuel through the State of North Carolina.

[ have designat i :% 1an > S ‘v’iinuei Firs‘t Se
North Carolina of 1 tore

96-295 and :Q-pi mented by

(10 CFR ), Parts 71 and 73.

First Sergeant Manue! may be contacted at the following address, phone numbers, fax and
e-mail:

First Sergeant Shane S. Manuel

4702 Mail Service Center

Raleigh. NC 27699-4702

Office Number: (919) 319-1523

24 HR Telecommunications Number: (919) 733-3861
Mobile Number: (919) 618-0434

FAX: (919)319-1534

Email: ssmanuel@ncshp.org

Please do not hesitate to contact me if vou have further questions or require additional
information.

Sincerely

Beverly Eaves Perdue

Locarion: 116 West Jong gET * RaLeicn, NC = Teieenone: (919) 733-5811
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